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AGENDA ITEM B4 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS FROM ASSETS AND SERVICES 
COMMITTEE 
  

Purpose of Report 

To provide an opportunity for members to consider recommendations received from 
other committees.  

Recommendations 

Officers recommend that the Council: 

1. Receive the Recommendations from the Assets and Services Committee Report.  

2. That the following recommendations from Committees be considered: 

Recommendations from Assets and Services 

Committee 
Resolution 

Number 

1. To recommend to Council that the management and 
further investigation of the Greytown stormwater 
system (which uses the Moroa Water Race Network 
as a conduit) and any consequent funding for capital 
improvement works within the Greytown urban area, 
needs to be considered by the Assets and Services 
Committee.  The Water Race Subcommittee confirm 
and recommend that any resourcing to secure that 
outcome in any way is not funded by Moroa Water 
Race ratepayers 

A&S2020/40 

1. Background 

1.1 Water Race Subcommittee 

The report relating to recommendation A&S2020/40, is included in the agenda for the 
Assets and Services (A&S) Committee meeting held 12 August 2020.   

Officers undertook to investigate the nature of Moroa Water Race events resulting in 
an operational callout (e.g. urban vs rural vs stormwater), cost and location and put 
together some analysis for the Committee.  This will provide a basis for a decision to be 
made on how the current Greytown urban stormwater system should be funded. 



A Council decision transfers responsibility for stormwater back to the A&S Committee 
and will require an amendment to the Water Race Subcommittee terms of reference.   

A Council affirmative decision would require Council to attribute urban ratepayers any 
future budgeted costs for Greytown stormwater investigations and improvements.   

The original report to the Committee can be found here: Assets and Services Agenda 12 
August 2020. 

1.1.1. Financial Implications 

There are no budgetary implications for this financial year as no additional work is 
being approved, however in future years urban ratepayers will see an increase in rates 
relating to stormwater provisions. 

1.2 Solid Waste Management and Minimisation Bylaw 

The A&S Committee considered a report on progress towards investigating, 
developing, implementing and then monitoring and enforcing a consistent bylaw for 
the eight Wellington region councils.  

The Committee noted that officers would seek Council approval to undertake public 
consultation on the proposed bylaw from Council.   

The Wairarapa councils will be undertaking further work on the Wairarapa controls 
that support the proposed bylaw with the aim of reporting to the October council 
meetings.  The expected consultation timeline is November-December 2020. 

The original report to the Committee can be found here: Assets and Services Agenda 12 
August 2020. 
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